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Dear Senator, 

Oregonians passed a law in 1980 assuring no more nuclear power plants would be 

built unless there was a federally licensed repository to deal with the waste.  This 

legislation should not be over turned by developers and proponents of small nuclear 

reactors.  Nuclear power is not the way to go.  It is absolutely astounding that there is 

still no answer to all the waste that's generated by nuclear power.  Every aspect of 

the industry is so deadly toxic for tens of thousands of years.  I beg you to make sure 

the voice of the people says as we voted on and you will not let it be taken away! 

 

I am very concerned for future generations. 

 

Thank you, 

Hope Harris 


